Council of International Education
Minutes of meeting for 1/22/2014

Members present : Bhavneet Walia, Minsun Doh, Davison Bideshi, Samit Chakravorti, Samira Risheg, Istvan Szabo, Richard Hughey, Gary Schmidt, Miriam

Bhavneet welcomed all the members to the first meeting of Spring 2014 semester.

Agenda item:1 
Discussion about FLGI related document prepared by Gary Schmidt and Emily Gorlewski on  policies that  other universities in Illinois and peer universities in the country follow on FLGI issuye
The document showed that a good number of universities do have FL and/or GI graduation requirements and out of those that do a good percentage allows 2 or 3 years of foreign language education  taken at the high school level to meet university FL graduation requirement. 

Based on the findings from the document Bhavneet made the motion to amend the current proposal on Western Illinois University’s FLGI requirement by adding back the 3yr high school foreign language study option. Miriam seconded the motion. All members present voted for the motion.    
Agenda item: 2

Change in policy and procedures

1. Short term study abroad course proposal evaluation: The committee unanimously voted yes to the change in policy that existing short term study abroad studies do not have to be presented to CIE for reapproval unless the course syllabus and contents of the course has changed. Change of instructor only does not warrant course reapproval.

2. Bhavneet informed the committee that the letters to dept chairs regarding development of instruments for evaluating approved FLGI course are ready to be sent out

Samit made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Davison seconded. 

